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9450 SW Gemini Drive 
PMB 44671 

Beaverton, OR 97008 

 

 

January 18, 2022 

 

VIA WEBFORM 

Donald Slavik, Slavik Law 
 

You were mentioned in an article about the autonomy features of a Tesla that crashed.  The Soft 
Lights Foundation has discovered that NHTSA has never approved LED headlights, that the automakers 
have fraudulently self-certified LED headlights as FMVSS-108 compliant, when they are not, and that LED 
headlights have already caused eye damage, neurological trauma, and vehicle accidents.  Our petition to 
ban these headlights has tens of thousands of signatures. 
Your profile indicates an excellent fit for this situation.  These LED headlights cases will probably be in 
the billions of dollars in damages. We have excellent documentation to provide you.  Please let me know 
if I can email them to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Baker 
President 
Soft Lights Foundation 


